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HAPPY JUNE, EVERYONE! 

LOTS OF GOINGS ON THIS MONTH. 

 
FATHERS DAY IS JUNE 15TH. 

 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS VOTING THIS MONTH 

Voting will take place during the week of June 23-27.  

Ballots will be available at the Penny Mill during normal 

hours, at the Greeters Desk, and also at the Annual 

Cookout at Cider Hill Farm on Thursday June 26th. 

All FCOA members in good standing are eligible and 

encouraged to vote.   

If you are interested in joining the board of directors, 

please call us at (978) 518-0377, or email us at ames-

buryfcoa68@gmail.com.   

 
ANNUAL MEETING of FCOA will be on Monday, July 

7th at 9:00am.  Please come for updates on our  

finances and events both planned and being  

considered. 

 

 

 

STOP AND SHOP BLOOMIN’ 4 GOOD PROGRAM  

Check out the Flower Department at Stop and Shop.  

There is a featured bouquet, with a note for the Stop 

and Shop Bloomin’ 4 Good Program.  Each month, a 

different local not-for-profit is featured to receive ONE 

DOLLAR for every bunch of this featured bouquet sold.  

Twice, FCOA has benefited from this program.  Please 

check it out when you shop, no matter which NFP is 

highlighted.   

A big THANK YOU to Stop and Shop for donating the 

monthly birthday cake for greater than two years. 

 
YARD SALE AT COSTELLO TRANSPORTATION 

CENTER. 

Saturday, June 28th, from 9-2.   

Table space is available for only $35, indoors and out-

doors.  We will set up a table and two chairs for you.  

Please call or email us.  If you are not selling, please 

shop our vendors.   

SAVE THE DATE – Monday, August 4th at 10:00am.   

Next coffee hours with Friends of the Council on Aging.  

Come armed with your questions for the board of direc-

tors.  Connect with your friends, and make new friends.  

A BIG THANK YOU to all who support us in any way, 

whether by becoming a member on any level, by your 

donations and other financial support, or by volunteer-

ing to help in any capacity.   

You are our heroes. All revenue we raise is donated to 

the Amesbury Council on Aging to provide free exercise 

and other classes, movies, foot care clinic, coffee bar, 

and many other events and programs offered through 

the Senior Center.  Until next month, your FCOA Board 

of Directors.  
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